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January 01, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Porta-Potty Provider, 
 
Please see below for the requirements when providing Porta-Pottys in the Town of Heath. 
Permit applications are available on the Town of Heath website www.townofheath.org under 
Boards & Committees>Board of Health>Permits. 

 
Porta Potty Policy  

 
Porta Potties are permitted for all properties with “Working Septic Systems" in Heath for up to 2 
(two) weeks.   For longer usage, you must apply for a permit and show proof of a contract for 
emptying.   A fee of $25.00 will be assessed, and must be submitted with, each application.  
 
The Permit will remain in effect for one year, after which time, the permit should be renewed, or 
the porta-potty removed.  
 
For properties without a working septic system, applications will be reviewed by the Board of 
Health on a case-by-case basis. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel to contact me via email at boh@townofheath.org or 
leave a message at 413-337-4934 ext. 8. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gene Garland  
Board of Health- Chair 
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